I.B.M. Ring 1 of St. Louis has been an incredible partner and source of joy at the St. Louis Kidney Walk, and we at the National Kidney Foundation couldn’t be more grateful for their involvement. The group's professionalism is evident every time we work with them. Even when faced with unpredictable weather, including rain and cold temperatures, their team showed remarkable adaptability and resilience to ensure they could remain out there for the kidney patients who attended the walk. Every year, they continue to provide excellent service and ensure that everyone involved has a fantastic experience.
What truly stood out was the joy they brought to the event. The team’s enthusiasm and energy were contagious, lifting the spirits of participants and volunteers alike. Their dedication not only made the event run smoothly but also helped create a warm and welcoming atmosphere that resonated with all who attended which is exactly what our Kidney Walk is all about.
We are truly appreciative of their hard work and commitment to the cause. We highly recommend I.B.M. Ring 1 of St. Louis to anyone looking for reliable, professional, and energetic support at their events. Their contribution to the St. Louis Kidney Walk has made a lasting impact with folks excitedly asking for directions to where they are at registration at our event every year without fail, and we look forward to working with them again in the future!
Thank you, I.B.M. Ring 1, for all that you do for us and the community!

Wishing all the best,
Juliette
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Development Coordintator
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